
OUR CEO’S MESSAGE
Dear HMC Resident,

Our �fth annual Hunt Heroes Foundation scholarship program is now open and accepting applications. This opportunity 
is for those looking to attend secondary schooling at a 2-year, 4-year, or technical school. This year we will be awarding 
18 scholarships totaling $50,000. Those eligible include any active service member or their dependents. This is open to 
any branch of our armed forces and you do not need to be a Hunt Military Communities resident.  All scholarship 
applications must be �lled out online at: LearnMore.ScholarsApply.org/HuntHeroesScholarship.  The deadline to submit 
an application is March 2, 2023, at 3 pm CST, or until 50 applications are received, whichever comes �rst. Even if you do 
not have a need this year, we invite you to share this opportunity with someone who quali�es. This is one of many 
charitable endeavors Hunt Military Communities is actively pursuing. Other top-rated charities that serve our active duty 
& military veteran populations include career transition assistance, housing, education, and health and well-being. Our support for these 
organizations, Tunnels to Towers, Hire Heroes USA, Travis Manion Foundation, Operation Homefront, and our scholarship program is all 
part of our desire to go above and beyond providing much needed services to our nation’s heroes and their families. Thank you very much 
for choosing to live with HMC, and we hope you have a wonderful month!

Semper Fidelis,

Brian Stann
President & Chief Executive O�cer
Hunt Military Communities

FEB ‘23
NEWSLETTER

HUNT HEROES FOUNDATION SCHOLARSHIP  
Hunt Heroes Foundation, the non-pro�t organization founded by 
Hunt Military Communities (Hunt), is excited to announce it will 
begin accepting applications for its fourth annual HHF scholarship 
grants. Hunt will award $50,000 to deserving applicants.

The HHF scholarship program assists active-duty Service 
members, National Guard or Reservists of one of the �ve 
branches of the United States Armed Services or their 
dependents who plan to continue their education in college or 
vocational school programs.

The deadline to submit a nomination is March 2, 2023 at 3 pm 
CST or until 50 applications are received, whichever comes �rst. 
For questions or issues with the scholarship process, nominees 
are encouraged to email: 
HuntHeroesScholarship@ScholarshipAmerica.org

You must apply ONLINE at 
LearnMore.ScholarsApply.org/HuntHeroesScholarship.
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LaughlinFamilyHousing.com

COMMUNITY ANNOUNCEMENTS
Things to Remember

• We still need a copy of your End of Month January LES to verify you 
are being charged and paying the correct dependent BAH rate. 
Please email it to us at Laughlin@HuntCompanies.com; don’t forget 
to include your address in the subject line.

• We o�er Notary services for our residents, free of charge. Call our 
o�ce to schedule your appointment with our Notary.

• Our Self-Help o�ers grass seed and free lawn care equipment 
check-outs.

• Wipes, kitty litter, feminine products, and wax should NEVER be 
�ushed down the toilet.

• A 30-day written notice is required for ALL move outs.

• Curbside bulk trash pick-ups are available by request for larger items 
such as furniture and even excess trash. Call our o�ce to schedule.

• Pasta, Rice, wax, and eggshells should NOT be disposed of in any of 
the drains. They can potentially cause clogs.

IMPORTANT EVENTS
New Resident Brief

Join us at the Community Center on February 8th at 10:00 AM for an 
informational housing meeting. We will be discussing how to submit work 
orders, rent, services provided, etc. Mandatory for all new residents who 
moved in in November and December, but everyone is welcome to attend.

Valentine’s Day Kids Craft

Join us at the Community Center on February 10th from 4:00 – 5:00 PM for 
a kid’s craft, just in time for a hand-made Valentine’s Day gift. Please RSVP 
by 5:00 PM on February 8th. 

New Resident Brie�ng 

Join us at the Community Center on February 22nd at 10:00 AM for an 
informational housing meeting. We will be discussing how to submit 
work orders, rent, services provided, etc. Mandatory for all new residents 
who moved in Nov and Dec, but everyone is welcome to attend.

Bingo

Join us at the Community Center on February 24th at 4:30 PM as we play 
10 kid and adult games for some fun prizes.

CONTACT INFORMATION
O�ce Hours: Monday – Friday, 8:00 AM – 5:00 PM
O�ce Number: 830-291-8550
Email: Laughlin@HuntCompanies.com
Facebook: @LaughlinFamilyHousing
Website: LaughlinFamilyHousing.com

Claudia De Leon
Community Director

Alma Balderas
Maintenance Director

Liz Fuentes
Resident Services Specialist

Gabby Rodriguez
Leasing Specialist

Jose Arizpe
Maintenance Supervisor

MEET OUR FRIENDLY STAFF

SUPER BOWL LVII - FEBRUARY 12TH

HUNT HEROES FOUNDATION IS ACCEPTING
SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATIONS ALL MONTH LONG 

PRESIDENTS DAY - FEBRUARY 20TH
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